=CEIV
From: greg heafner <gsheafner@bellsouth.net> HECE' ED

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 11:43 AM MAY 27 2020

To: Jerry Kontos <jerrynk@cityofws.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 1520 Doune CITY SECRETARY

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Jerry
Oxford House consents to the City's request for a continuance.

Thank you.

Greg Heafner

Gregory Alan Heafner, PA
1510 Twisted Oak Drive
Chapel Hill, NC 27516
Phone (919) 967-3800
gsheafner@bellsouth.net

This communication, along with any attachments, is covered by federal
and state law governing electronic communications and may contain
confidential and legally privileged information. If.you are not the intended
recipient, any dissemination, distribution, use or copying of this message
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please reply
immediately to the sender and delete this message. Thank you.



RECEIVED

Sandra R. Keeney MAY 22 2020

From: Jerry Kontos ks SECRETABY

Sent: Friday, May 22, 2020 10:54 AM

To: greg heafner

Cc: Angela Carmon; Aaron King; Sandra R. Keeney

Subject: Reasonable Accommodation Request - 1520 Doune Street

Good morning Mr. Heafner,

This email is to confirm our mutual agreement that the hearing regarding the above request will be continued
to the March 1, 2021 meeting of City Council. Should you need anything further please let me know.

Thank you,
Jerry Kontos



